Town of Brownfield
82 Main Street
Brownfield, Me 04010

March 8, 2023

To Whom It May Concern:

Extending the Mountain Division Trail would allow our residents and taxpayers to enjoy more
of our beautiful outdoors. It would also serve as an attraction for visitors, which would help
support our local economy and businesses.

The Board of Selectmen are in support of extending the Mountain Division Trail through
Brownfield.

Sincerely,
L LLLL
Richard Norcross Ricky Em\ery J Aohn Hicks 7

Chairman, Selectman Selectman Selectman



